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General Membership Meetings 
 

Elks Club 1315 Champlin Ave. Utica, NY 13502 

Doors open at 6:30 PM  

Meeting starts at 7:00PM 

GENERAL MEMBER Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month, from Sept to April 

MEETINGS   ARE    FREE!!!!!     

Soda, Wine, Beer, free too! 
50/50 Raffle 
Door Prizes 
 
Bring a friend... 
GUESTS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME! 

Often we have guest speakers.... 

Any member wishing to submit a Newsletter Article must submit content to the President for 
approval prior to the 20th of the month. If approved, it will be in the next month’s newsletter. 
 
Membership FORMS can be found online at http://www.geskiclub.org/pdfs/memapp.pdf 

Or TRY OUT NEW WEBSITE: https://geskiclub.wildapricot.org 
Other forms (GORE BUS Form, General Trip form) can be found online at: 
http://www.geskiclub.org/html/forms.html   

 

Board Officers’ meeting is held the second Tuesday of each month at 6:00 pm at the New Hartford Library.  
General members wishing to bring anything up to the Board – please contact the President to be placed on the  
agenda. For general questions email info@geskiclub.org 
 
GE Ski Club membership has been upgraded. Membership is now hosted by Wild Apricot webpage. If you haven't already received an 
email invitation from “GeSkiClub@wildapricot.org” and renewed please do so now using the Membership Page link above.  
The link is safe & secure. 
Some of the benefits will include: 
> You may print a membership card or simply access it online. 
> The new system will allow you to access the member database. 
> App is also available if you'd like to download it.  Thank you for your patience during the transition. 

http://www.geskiclub.org/
http://www.geskiclub.org/pdfs/memapp.pdf
https://geskiclub.wildapricot.org/
http://www.geskiclub.org/html/forms.html
mailto:info@geskiclub.org
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Happy Hours/TGIF Events and Social Hours 

Social Hours Start ~ 5:30 PM 

Please note that the rules at each establishment may be slightly different. If you are concerned, 
contact the restaurant. Come socialize with your ski mates. 

 

Happy Hours......TGIF......Get Togethers 
5-17-24 3 Bastards Brewing;  5349 NY-5, Vernon 
5-31-24 Burrstone Inn Beer House (Beer Garden) at 1777 Burrstone Rd 
New Hartford 
6-7-24  Cavollo's (We will root on Club members Ride for Missing 
Children as they pass by this intersection) 
6-21-24 Harpoon Eddies (On the patio weather permitting) 
7-12-24 Piggy Pat's (On the patio weather permitting) 
7-26-24 Seven Hamlets (On the patio weather permitting) 

 

Current 2023‐24 Club Ski Trips 
 

Contact the trips@geskiclub.org to find out more info and make a reservation or see flyers. 
Trip Details coming soon, Trip Form attached 

Dates Location Status 
  Planning is happening for 2024/2025 season! 

 
Also check out the Council Websites for additional trips that they are sponsoring: 

New York Capital District Ski Council: http://www.nycdsc.org 

New Jersey Ski and Snowboard Council: http://www.njssc.org 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW BOARD POSITIONS 2023-2024 

POSITION NAME EMAIL PHONE 

President Gerald Gortner gerald.gortner@yahoo.com (315) 762-8038 

Vice President Stu Miller vp@geskiclub.org  

Treasurer Jeannine Murtaugh Reath payments@geskiclub.org 315‐735‐0349 

Secretary Emmett Gould tbd  

Trips Jeff White trips@geskiclub.org 315‐525‐8068 

Trips Tom Lazzaro trips@geskiclub.org 315-489-6432 

Alpine Andy Reath alpine@geskiclub.org  

Cross‐Country WE NEED SOME HELP HERE N/A  

Membership Leslie Taylor membership@geskiclub.org  

Newsletter Danielle Bliss newsletter@geskiclub.org  

Publicity Jay Flemma To Be Assigned... 917-403-5317 

Social Events Rosemary Forsti social@geskiclub.org  

Sales Colleen Welch sales@geskiclub.org 315‐725‐2857 

Greeter Carolyn Belmonte  N/A  

Greeter Lois Miller N/A  

Webmaster Steve Gilbert webmaster@geskiclub.org 315‐209-2962 

 

 

 

mailto:trips@geskiclub.org
http://www.nycdsc.org/
http://www.njssc.org/
mailto:gerald.gortner@yahoo.com
mailto:vp@geskiclub.org
mailto:payments@geskiclub.org
mailto:trips@geskiclub.org
mailto:trips@geskiclub.org
mailto:alpine@geskiclub.org
mailto:membership@geskiclub.org
mailto:newsletter@geskiclub.org
mailto:social@geskiclub.org
mailto:sales@geskiclub.org
mailto:webmaster@geskiclub.org
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FROM OUR PRESIDENT: 
 

 
Welcome to our 2024/2025 Season 
 
First, thank you to all the previous Board members and their contributions.  This season we have 
some new members and some are moving to a different position.  We welcome you and look 
forward to a successful year.  Your involvement keeps our club alive! 
 
Remember, if you'd like to do an event, it's easy to invite our members.  For example, if you are 
going to do a Bike Ride or Kayak event, or pretty much anything else, and you want to invite the 
club, just send the details like Date, Time, Location, Expected Duration of event, and any other 
important info to the President, Jerry Gortner and he will put a NEWSBLAST out a couple days 
ahead of time.  Last minute events can be surprisingly fun! (Jerry's email is on page 2.) 
 
Please put June 8th in your calendar for our golf tournament at Green Lakes. 
 
 
G.E. Ski Club President 
Jerry Gortner 
 
 
 
TRIP Insurance Reminder (from Tom Lazzaro): 
 

When going on a ski trip, it's not a bad idea to get Insurance for the event.  Usually it is for longer trips; 4 days or more. 
Who knows what will happen after you register and leave for the trip 6-10 months later...will you need insurance to recover the 
cost of the trip?  The club has to cover our cost. We cannot just give money back. 
 
Certainly, you need to purchase Trip Insurance by the appropriate deadline. Refer to your Trip Chairperson or your favorite Trip 
Insurance company. 
 
ADVICE from a member who had insurance and had to cancel a trip last year: 

 There are 2 things at minimum you must do:  
1) If you are canceling due to illness, call your Trip Insurance company before you go to the doctor to find out exactly what 

documentation you will need from the doctor.  
2) You may need the CLUB cancellation policy for the trip. That is on the GE Ski Club trip application that you signed when 
registering for the trip.  Most likely, you'll have to ask the Trip Chair for a copy if your Insurance company wants to see your 
signed copy.  If not, you can download it off our website.   Good luck to all! 
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 CLUB NEWS: 
Well elections are over and we want to congratulate the new board members, listed 
elsewhere in newsletter.. 
We also want to thank Hannah for the great job as president she did for the past couple 
of years. It was a pleasure. 
 
We have now two regular trip chairs who will be taking over from Dick, who we thank 
for the nice job he has done for the club. We (I think) will be looking at a week G E trip 
for the 26 season as it is too late to get one off the ground for 25. It could possibly be a 
trip to Europe, Canada, or western U.S. The trip chairs are going to an East coast trip 
symposium in May to New Jersey to get info from ski areas, lodges, and tour operators. 
 
For those interested, club member Maureen Kline has a group called “skiing friends” on 
face book. You can go to her page and see what she has planned. Several club members 
have gone with her trips in the past and they are great. 
 
As the board is changing hands right now, more summer events will be planned, so watch 
the news letter or news blasts for info. But don’t forget the Spring Banquet on May 11. Sign 
up on wild apricot; https://geskiclub.wildapricot.org/ or you can get to it through 
www.geskiclub.org. 
We have several TGIF’s planned and there is an interclub camping trip starting on July 15. 
 
The ski club is no longer doing the Boilermaker water station on Whitesboro St. 
If you would still like to pass out water there you can sigh to volunteer at WS Oneida 
county. If you would like to pour beer you can volunteer under the beer pouring job 
section. 
Many of the club members who still want to Volunteer have moved to the Varick St finish 
area to pass out water bottles, goodie bags, freezer pops and other items.  
It is headed up by Andy Reath. If you would like to volunteer there, go to boilermaker 
web site, click on volunteer. When you get to list of jobs, click on Varick St (Hamilton to 
Columbia).  Make sure you fill in all info asked for and be sure to sign the waiver. Do this 
soon, as volunteer T shirts are being ordered in early May . 
 
As a perk you get to go to the postrace party at the brewery (free beer), and the 
volunteer part at the Aud (free food and beer).  
Hope to see you at some of our Summer events or a TGIF. 
 
Your past & future Alpine chair 
Andy 
 

Club 
News 

https://geskiclub.wildapricot.org/
http://www.geskiclub.org/
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      G E SKI CLUB  EVENTS  2024          as of  4/21/24       
                updated (almost) monthly            www.geskiclub.org                                                                        

 *For all G E Ski club trips, you must be a member, and a trip form must be 
completed for each event. 
                                           Ski area club discounts***  

    Ski club lift ticket prices 2024--Snow Ridge -$35 any day;  Greek Peak-$68 any day, 
RFID card-$5; 

 Royal Mt- $10 off;  Oak.-N/A,[on line tickets only]$47;  McCauley-N/A                                                                                                                                                                                            
Butternut- $40, M-F (NH), on line only, &$5 RFID card, 1st time or replacement  [NH=non 
holiday] 

    *** Must show current ski club membership card, council sticker& (possibly) photo I D.    
             Capitol District council – https://www.nycdsc.org/   New Jersey Council – www.njssc.org                 

      Ski club events                                   council- discount ski days*** Check for 

restrictions 

 Council Days- lift ticket discounts 
  

5/11, spring banquet, Harts Hill Inn 5:30 
Event on Wild Approcott to sign up 

 

 

5/17 TGIF, 3 Bastards(cor Rt.5& 31, Vernon) 
  

5/31 TGIF, Burstone Hotel Beer Hause 
6/7-TGIF Cavallo’s [ride for missing children]  
6/8, Jay’s inter club golf tournament, 
Green Lakes 

 

 
6/21 TGIF Harpoon Eddie’s  
6/23 club golf DOUG O'HARA 
MEMORIAL GOLF, Heron Creek 

 

 
7/12 TGIF Piggy Pats 
7/14-  Boilermaker (you can volunteer at 
www.boilermaker .com,  Varick st. -Hamilton to 
Columbia St) pass out water bottles, goodie bags, 
snacks, etc. 
NO waterstop this year. 

7/15-7/21 Inter club Camping trip  
7/26 TGIF Seven Hamlets  

 
  

https://www.nycdsc.org/
http://www.njssc.org/
http://www.boilermaker/
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COLORS GRAY, BLACK, RED BLUE AND WHITE 
VY 

LONG SLEEVE WICKING MAY 

BE ORDERED BUT ORDER 

CAN NOT BE PLACED WITHOUT 

A MINIMUM OF 6 TO ORDER 

 
To order: Call or text Colleen at 315 725-2857 or email ryleemon@aol.com 

 
 
 
 

GET YOUR GE SKI CLUB T-SHIRT! or Vest or Jackets or 
Hoody 

 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO WEAR YOUR 

GE SKI CLUB WICKING T-SHIRT!! 

Wicking golf style polo shirts available also. 
 

$10 WITH CONTACT FREE DELIVERY IN THE UTICA AREA 

$15 INCLUDES SHIPPING OUTSIDE OF UTICA AREA 

 
SIZES: Small- 2Xl 

 
Available in round 

neck or V-neck for 

women and we can 

make arrangements 

for delivery and 

payment! 

..... ........ 

                   

mailto:ryleemon@aol.com
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SOCIAL MEDIA 

 
 
 
 

  LIKE GE SKI CLUB ON FACEBOOK AND VISIT FACEBOOK FOR INFORMATION & PHOTOS.  

If you have any pictures of club events, post them.  

If you are at or participate in an event, smile because your picture may appear on Facebook. 

 

NOT ON FACEBOOK? YOU CAN STILL VIEW PHOTOS! 
Go to www.geskiclub.org and click on photo album and you will be taken to the photo 

albums section of the web page where there is a link to click to see the photos posted on 
Facebook. To see an album, click on album name to open it. To enlarge and see the description 
of a photo, click on it and use the arrows to scroll. If you are at or participate in an event, smile 
because your picture may appear on Facebook and Website. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
IDEAS? WANT TO HELP? Email president@geskiclub.org 

 
 

Note: to view pictures of club events go to the GE Ski Club Facebook page and click on 
photos then click on the album that you would like to view. 

If not on Facebook, go to the www.geskiclub.org website. Go to the photos page and 
click on the link at top to be taken to the GE Ski Club Facebook Albums page. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.geskiclub.org/
mailto:president@geskiclub.org
http://www.geskiclub.org/
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Save the Date !! 

 

 GE SKI CLUB 

 SPRING BANQUET 

 

  

Join us for a buffet dinner, music and dancing, door prizes,  

50/50 raffle 

 

Cash Bar  

 

 Tickets $40.00 Per Person 

 

Saturday May 11, 2024, Cocktails at 5:30  

 

Dinner at 6:30 

 

Harts Hill Banquet Hall 

 

Music by- Majestic DJ Services – Carl Militello 

 

Sign up at:  geskiclub.wildapricot.org (events) 
 Or see Leslie Taylor at the monthly meetings 

  Deadline to sign up is May 7th    

 
 
 
 
 

 

 his Photo by  nknown  uthor is licensed under CC   ‐   

file:///C:/Users/Tom/Documents/Ski%20Related/Ski%20CLUB%20Related/Newsletters/2024%20Newsletters/geskiclub.wildapricot.org
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July Camping Trip at Putnam Pond State Campgrounds 
 
                We are camping this July at Putnam Pond State Park (not far from 
Ticonderoga, NY)  in the Eastern Adirondacks from Monday, July 15 until Monday 
July 22. 

We will be joined by members of Albany & Syracuse area ski clubs as well as 
some members of Go with The Flo Paddlers.  We have campsites in a group 
camping area and we do have one site available for more campers. 

We plan to paddle on Putnam Pond as well as Eagle Lake, Paradox Lake and 
possibly Schroon River/lake.    

Contact Ron Geiskopf ( maharonie@aol.com )   

or  

Maureen Kline ( skiingmaureen@gmail.com ) for more information. 

 

 

 

mailto:maharonie@aol.com
mailto:skiingmaureen@gmail.com


10 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                  
 

 

 

DOUG O'HARA MEMORIAL GOLF OUTING 
 

The 18th "D.O'H Golf Outing" will be SUNDAY, JUNE 23rd at HERON CREEK GOLF COURSE, 

Kirkland Ave. Clinton.   

 

We will tee off at 2pm so please arrive at 1:30 to pay, get your cart etc....  

 

The cost this year will be $55 which includes 9 holes, cart, picnic food after golfing, and a donation to The 

American Cancer Society's Relay for Life.  (Heron raised their prices; new owners.  Make checks out to: 

GE Ski Club, or bring cash on the 23rd..) 

 

Cash bar will be available before and after playing but don't forget to take along something for the cart. 

 

We have a 6 teams signed up already but plenty of room for more.  So grab a friend or two or more.   

 

Individuals can sign up also and remember you don't have to be a great golfer.   

 

CONTACT me, PATTI O'HARA at 315-525-7288 by JUNE 15th to join in the fun. 
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